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Wintersville Police Canine (K-9) Unit Donation Form 
 
Thank you for considering making a donation to support the Wintersville Police Canine 
(K-9) Unit.  Donations made to this fund will be used solely to support the K-9 program 
for the Village of Wintersville.  Money in this fund may be used to pay for purchases of 
equipment, additional training, food, and K-9 medical expenses. 
 
 Doner Name / Organization: _________________________________________ 
  
 Amount: _______________ 
 
 Address: ______________________________________________ 
 
 City: ___________________ State: __________ Zip: ________ 
 

Phone: _____________________ 
 
Email Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
 (Authorized Signature of Doner / Organization) 
 
Make checks payable to the Village of Wintersville and note “WPD K-9 Unit” in     
the memo.  Please mail your tax-deductible donation to: The Wintersville Police 
Department, 200 Grove Street, Wintersville, Ohio 43953. 

 
Thank you for your thoughtfulness and willingness to support our efforts to 
ensure the safety of our community.  A receipt acknowledging your contribution 
will be mailed to you.  Should you have any questions please feel free to contact 
me any time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Louis Vandeborne 
Chief of Police  

 
 
 “This Institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”  
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